Item #1 - Election of Officers for 2016

As required by the District Bylaws, officers will be elected annually at the first board meeting of the calendar year. Pete Brien, current Board president, has opted to forego a nominating committee and allow Board members to nominate directly from the floor. This will be done for each of the Board officer positions available. Current slate of officers is:

President: Pete Brien

Vice President: Bill Harris

Secretary: David Stratta

Treasurer: Mark Carrabba